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Fraser Gardiner left the meeting at 2.09pm 
 and  joined the meeting at 2.11pm 

2.7 Approaches to one-off repairs 

The Board: 

a) discussed the need for Toka Tū Ake EQC to provide 
one-off repairs as one of the options under its 
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2.8 NZCRS MOU 

The Board: 

a) noted the potential conflict of interest for Alister 
James who is the Chair of Southern Response; 

b) endorsed the proposed Memorandum of
Understanding between Toka Tū Ake EQC, the 
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
and Southern Response Earthquake Services 
relating to the services to be provided by the New 
Zealand Claims Resolution Service; 

c) approved the Chief Exe  executing the 
Memorandum of Understanding on the proposed 
terms or on different terms that are materially 
similar; 
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Jo Horrocks, Rob Hodgson and  left the meeting at 3.57pm 
 joined the meeting at 4.03pm 

Jacqui Apiata left the meeting at 4.25pm 

2.4 
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Commissioners left the meeting at 4.45pm 
The meeting closed at 4.45pm 

 The next meeting is to be held on 1 December 2022.  

These minutes were approved by the Board as a true 
and correct record. 

 

Chris Black 

Board Chair 

1 December 2022 

 

  

 




